
SCOTCH PLAINS – FANWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
512 CEDAR STREET 

SCOTCH PLAINS, NJ 07076 

Lisa Howard (908) 889-8600 ext. 3325 
District Testing Coordinator, Grades 3-8 lhoward@spfk12.org 

September 30, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A.18A:7C-6.6, school districts must provide parents/guardians with 
information regarding any State assessment and commercially-developed standardized 
assessment that will be administered throughout the current school year. 

Attached you will find a Summary of Standardized Testing for the 2022-2023 school year. Our 
district will continue to provide updates as they become available throughout the school year. 
This and all future communication regarding standardized testing can also be found at 
https://nj50000526.schoolwires.net/domain/1151. 

Should you have any questions and/or would like additional information regarding these 
assessments, please contact your child’s principal or school counselor. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Howa 
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